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Students 
 
Student Driving/Parking
 
 
Since the Brookfield Board of Education provides school buses for student transportation, has 
limited parking space and supports the national need to conserve energy, the use of automobiles 
or other motor driven vehicles by students to get to and from the Brookfield Public Schools 
during the regular academic sessions is prohibited unless the student has been granted special 
permission. 
 
In situations involving a working student, a special family need or a one-time problem, 
permission for student sue of an automobile may be granted by the building administrator at the 
request of the parent or legal guardian. 
 
Students bringing vehicles to school part time or full time, must have their vehicles registered at 
the school office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Legal Reference:  Connecticut General Statutes 
                    10-221  Boards of education to prescribe rules 
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